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In accordance with section 38 of the Human Rights Act 2019, I, Leeanne Enoch MP - Shadow 
Minister for Closing the Gap and Reconciliation make this statement of compatibility with 
respect to amendments to be moved during consideration in detail of the Brisbane Olympic and 
Paralympic Games Arrangements and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2024.

In my opinion, the amendments to be moved during consideration in detail of the Bill are 
compatible with the human rights protected by the Human Rights Act 2019. I base my opinion 
on the reasons outlined in this statement and previous statements regarding this legislation.

Overview of the amendments
The amendment will ensure that submissions made to the Truth-telling and Healing Inquiry by 
Queenslanders are able to be shared with Queenslanders.

Human Rights Issues
I refer to the previous Statement of Compatibility with Human Rights which was tabled when 
the Path to Treaty Bill 2023 was on 22 February 2023. See document here which covers these 
matters: https://documents.parliament.qld.gov.au/tp/2023/5723T178-353A.pdf.

Conclusion

In my opinion, the amendments to be moved in consideration in detail to the Brisbane Olympic 
and Paralympic Games Arrangements and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2024 are 
compatible with human rights under the Human Rights Act 2019, this is because the 
amendments protects and promotes key human rights.

MS LEEANNE ENOCH MP
SHADOW MINISTER FOR CLOSING THE GAP AND RECONCILITATION
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